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Dear Praying Friends,

We continue to praise God for His many blessings. Our hearts are overflowing with gratitude for
how the Lord shows His power in our lives. Every day there is a new way in which His care is
proved. I’d like to share one of these “proofs” with you today. We were preparing our camper
for the road again and discovered that our lights and brakes were not working properly. This was
on Tuesday and we needed to leave on Thursday. Wednesday morning we called the camper
center to ask about having it fixed. They had no time to do it before we needed to leave. We
ended up calling another business (not a camper center) and the man told us he could do it that
day at 4:00. We took it in and he put a new brake control on as well as the wiring for the lights.
This would have cost about $200.00 at the camper center. This man is a Christian and told us he
would like to donate the work to our ministry. It was entirely free! That morning we were
wondering why we were being delayed in getting to the church we were going to minister in but
God was just directing us to another blessing. Don’t we have a great God?

The funds needed for our trip to Yap are continuing to come in. We have received another gift
toward the expenses of this trip and are thankful to all who have contributed to it. We will be
leaving on April 27™. Please pray that the work will go well and that we will avoid any sickness.

Our support level is continuing to grow. Two pastors called to let us know that their churches
will be supporting us beginning in April. This brings our support level up to about 43%. God is
working and we praise Him for each new addition. Our goal is to be fully supported by May
2006.

Please don’t forget to pray for these ongoing needs: 1)New supporting churches 2)Travel safety
3)Ministry opportunities 4)Two unspoken requests. Thank you for your cards, letters, e-mails
and most of all your prayers. We love and pray for you all.

In His Service,

Jack and Melinda

Address: 120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640
E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



